
Football For A Fiver is back
at Easter Road for last home
game of season

The popular initiative returns this
Christmas  –  which  will  see  all
match  tickets  within  the  Stadium
sold for just £5 for Hibs William
Hill  Premiership  fixture  with
Kilmarnock on Sunday 29 December;
kick-off at 3pm at Easter Road.
In what will be Hibs final match of 2024, the club is aiming
for a capacity crowd inside Easter Road – with the discounted
ticket campaign focussed on making football more affordable
for supporters around Christmas. 

As  part  of  the  campaign,  all  travelling  supporters  will
benefit too – with all Kilmarnock away tickets priced at £5. 

This will be the second time in recent years that Hibs have
offered tickets for just £5, the first of which was back in
March 2022. 

 Further initiatives have followed including ‘Friday Night
Football for £10’ and discounted tickets on Halloween as we
continue our effort to make football as affordable as possible
for our supporters. 

Ticket Prices; Adult – £5, Over 65s – £5, Under 18s – £5,
Under 13s – £5
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All accessible tickets are as per the price classes above with
a complimentary Personal Assistant included if in receipt of a
higher/enhanced DLA/PIP.  

Please email accessibletickets@hibernianfc.co.uk or call 0131
656 7066 to book tickets! 

As part of the campaign, the club is offering Season Ticket
Holders the opportunity to book into our ‘Behind The Goals’
matchday sports bar for a discounted rate of just £5. 

Non-Season Ticket Holders can also purchase a ‘Behind The
Goals’ Executive Ticket for £20 which includes an executive
padded seat and access to the Behind The Goals sports bar pre-
match, post-match and at half-time.

Any Half Season Tickets purchased after midday on Monday 2
December will not be valid for the Kilmarnock game, and will
be  valid  from  the  home  match  with  Rangers  on  Sunday  5
January.  
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